
September 2024 

Dear Pastor, 


Darleen and I are grateful to the Lord for His watching over us as we have covered 
many miles in recent days. Thank you for praying. 


It has been a blessing to be in churches recently, but we would love to see the Lord 
saving souls far more than we are seeing. Most of our meetings are missions 
conferences. It seems that fewer are surrendering to the mission fields that stand in 
great need of the gospel. So, would you pray with us that God would save sinners, 
and call believers to serve?


We are praying about a couple of overseas trips in 2025. Please pray with us for 
spiritual discernment as we consider the possibilities. There are so many things to 
consider at this point in our ministry. The world is in such turmoil, the needs are many, 
and we must consider health issues that never were a factor in years past. We are 
indeed grateful for the protection that our Lord has given us, and we have been 
blessed to enjoy a good measure of health. 


Thank you for your continued interest in our family and ministry. You mean so much to 
us.


In His Service,

Danny and Darleen Whetstone
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